Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

August 9, 2021

Members Present: Lorraine Derig, Cynthia Tollefson, Jo Stalder, Betsy Rainsford, and Librarian Alyssa Collins. 

Minutes from July 2021 were read and approved. 

Old Business:

~ The water/storm/sewer bill was revised by the city to the correct amount. 

Bills presented and approved for payment :

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm drain: $321.58 (this is both June $155.32 and July $166.26).
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $565.12

· Steam Way Carpet Cleaning- library carpet cleaned: $718.50

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Once a week mat cleaning: $54.48
New Business:

~ The library and board and happy that Calvin Braley has been hired as the new full time Customer Service Technician. Calvin is from Omak.

~Okanogan County gave the library N-95 masks to hand out to the public to due to the air quality.

~The Omak Library remains a cooling station for our citizens. 

~The month of August is International Cat and Dog month. There are two displays; Cat Day on August 8th and Dog Day on August 26th. There are fiction books for both adults and children.

~Summer Reading Program ends August 31st. The board was asked to spread the word about getting in the Bingo sheets because there are some nice prizes to be awarded and only a few adults and no teens although children have been handing in their sheets.

~ Now that that the library is fully staffed Alyssa is hoping to build community relations. On August 28 the library plans to attend the Omak City Chamber block party. The Pioneer Club with hold the annual  book sale that day also. The board will help Alyssa think of other ways to build community relations.

~ The board is wondering if the front lawn of the library is mowed on the same schedule as the park. It appeared that the front lawn was getting a little long. Thanks!

~ Zoom meetings are working satisfactorally for the board meetings.

~ Loretta Houston has resigned from the library board. We are all grateful for her service and a thank you card will be sent to her. 

Next Meeting will be September 13, 2021 at 1:30, conducted via Zoom.

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford

